Please join us tomorrow for Shabbat Services. It's the first Shabbat of Spring, and it's Rosh Chodesh Nisan. Also, most
importantly, there are members of our community who would like to say Kaddish for loved ones, and we would love to have
a minyan so they can do so.

Thank you, and Shabbat Shalom!

Saturday, March 21, 10 a.m.
Shabbat Services with Meyer Drapkin
Followed by Potluck Lunch Oneg

AND

Sunday, March 22, 2 p.m.

Food in Jewish Culture: Charoset from Aroundthe World
It's not just apples and walnuts! Come taste and learn!
FMI: 594-4523; info@adasyoshuron.org

Liz Snider, Administrator
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
P.O. Box 1250
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